
Lorena Hollett 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Good Afternoon: 

Betty Leland 
Monday, February 13, 2023 12:40 PM 
Commissioner Correspondence 
FW: We Can't Afford Higher Rates 

Please place this email in Docket #20230001. 

Betty Leland, Executive Assistant to 
Commissioner Art Graham 
Florida Public Service Commission 
blela nd@psc.state. fl. us 
(850) 413-6024 

-----Original Message-----

CORRESPONDENCE 
2/13/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 01085-2023 

From: nadirzekmi@everyactioncustom.com <nadirzekmi@everyactioncustom.com> 
Sent: Monday, February 13, 2023 10:59 AM 
To: Office of Commissioner Graham <Commissioner.Graham@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: We Can't Afford Higher Rates 

Dear Art Graham, 

I am writing as a concerned Florida resident and customer of Florida Power & Light (FPL). I received notification that FPL 
intends to increase rates for their customers across the state, hurting the most vulnerable in our communities the most. 
We urge you to rethink this decision and not increase our bills. 

Last summer FPL increased our utility bill. It was very difficult to talk to a person when I called to have an explanation. 
Finally, I was told that the rate on the utility line no the power consumption was tripled. There is no mention of this on 
the bill since we don't get a detailed itemized bill. 

When I asked to get an itemized bill, I was told this is the way FPL's bill is setup. 

We need to change from a monopoly. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Nadir Zekmi 
6830 Indian Creek Dr Apt 905 Miami Beach, FL 33141-3875 
nadirzekmi@gmail.com 
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